

ACTION ITEM UPDATE FOR IVOA TELECON #18 18 JAN 2006

=====

prepared by NAW

15 Jan 2006

ACTION TM16-4B RW Revise document to clarify change of status of standards as listed in Table 2 of the doc. MO, FG, BH, AL would discuss off-line with RW the possible wording.

ONGOING: RW to update

ACTION FM17-6A ML: add a link on the document review page at <http://www.ivoa.net/Documents/docMap.html> to the RFC pages for individual standards.

CLOSED: link to RFC's added

ACTION FM17-6B MO/ML/RM: generate an agreed format for presentation of materials associated with the document process. This could involve one or more summary web pages.

ONGOING: MO to report.

ACTION FM17-8.2 APM Bring forward a revised charter for the Semantics WG to define its expanded role (including responsibility for opening a discussion list to look at wider Semantics issues).

ONGOING: APM to report. (This maybe closed, but i can't get access just now to the ivoa forum pages to check the email postings)

ACTION FM17-9 MO: email exec with suggestions as to whether there should be an IVOA stand in the general assembly exhibit hall. Or presentation materials?

ONGOING: Agenda item at this telecon

ACTION FM17-11 BH generate a proposal addressing IVOA recommendations covering reference development systems, open source s/w release, copyright/open source for IVOA documents.

ONGOING: BH to report